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 Psalm 50:14-15 “Offer unto God thanksgiving; and pay thy vows unto 

the most High: And call upon me in the day of trouble: I will deliver thee, and 

thou shalt glorify me.” 

 Quick Health Update: I’m nearing the end of my chemotherapy. The 

treatments have gone well with a few side effects, but the doctor is pleased 

with the results. 

 Though Ms. Debbie and I couldn’t attend the Bible Handout 

Conference, the preaching was great and had the desired result. There was a 

church planter from South Dakota that said, “I am wanting to incorporate the 

Bible Handout into my ministry, so being at this conference and getting to talk 

with the pastors doing it has been helpful.” Also, there was a Bible college 

student from Fort Dodge, IA that said, “Thank you for inviting us to the 

conference, it was great.” I thank all that attended and the preachers that 

spoke, Pastor Caleb Hanson, Pastor Brian Andrews, Pastor Don Letson, our 

own Bro. Andrew Rardin and the host, Pastor David Bragg. 

 Lafayette Bible Baptist Church, we are so thankful for your hospitality, 

giving heart, wonderful meals (I was told) and labor to put on the conference. 

 Lastly, we thank Underwood Baptist Church of LaPorte, TX for 

allowing us to set up our home while I am going to MD Anderson for 

treatments. You are truly a blessing to us! 

 Please continue to pray for us as we go through this time. 

  

P.S. Thanks for all the Birthday cards, calls and gifts. God used them to lift 

and encourage my spirit.  

    Your Missionaries to the USA  

    Scott & Debbie Netterville 
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